
International Day of Persons with Disabilities 

3 December, 2015 

On behalf of a group of independent experts, UN agencies 

and funds, international organizations and civil society, I have 

great pleasure to invite you to celebrate the International 

Day of Persons with Disabilities, A DAY FOR ALL.  

Please see attached a detail of all planned celebrations. You 

are very welcome to join all of them. 
 

You can confirm your availability by email, at:  
sr.disability@ohchr.org. 

  

Mrs. Catalina Devandas Aguilar 

United Nations Special Rapporteur on the Rights of Persons 

with Disabilities 

#ADay4All 
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